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PARSONS NORTH
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BRINGING YOU THE LATEST NEWS FROM THE PARSONS NORTH NEIGHBOURHOOD

December 2019� Issue 6

PARSONS NORTH – ONE YEAR ON
It is almost a year since we started work on the Parsons North site. We are pleased to say  

that since then a great deal of progress has been made. 
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THE PROJECT 
WILL DELIVER

	֬ 19 new 
affordable homes

	֬ 41 new  
homes for sale

	֬ Environmental 
improvements
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to Parsons House

Welcome back to Parsons North News, keeping you up to date with what’s 
happening with the development in and around the neighbourhood.  

Recent construction progress:
	֬ The shape of the new building is emerging.

	֬ The construction of pile caps and drainage  
is continuing. These pile caps will be used to 
support the basement slab of the new building.

	֬ The new tower crane is now in operation  
and will be used to move large items around  
the site.

SITE WORKING 
HOURS
Normal working 
hours are between 
8am and 6pm 
Monday – Friday.

CLOSURE OF THE 
SITE DURING THE 
CHRISTMAS PERIOD
Construction work will end  
on Friday 20 December and  
work will start again on  
Thursday 2 January.  
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A HALF TERM TRIP TO LONDON ZOO!

A group of local residents went on a half  
term trip to London Zoo, where they  

were able to enjoy all things autumnal and  
meet some furry friends! Osborne arranged this 
event to give local people an opportunity  
to have some well deserved fun together away 
from the estate. 

A fantastic time was had by everyone and the 
residents are looking forward to more community 
events in the coming months.
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westminster.gov.uk

If you would prefer  
not to receive future 
copies you can let 
us know at any 
time by emailing 
UNSUBSCRIBE 
parsonsnorth@
westminster.gov.uk 
quoting your  
mailing address.

OSBORNE AND THE  
‘BUDDING BRUNELS’ 
WORKSHOPS

Osborne has recently offered their 
construction expertise through 

delivering workshops to young people 
wanting to learn about construction  
related careers.   

They have signed up to the ‘Budding Brunels’ 
programme which works with groups of 
students to design, construct and present 
their own building proposals. 

DESIGN PROPOSALS FOR PARSONS  
HOUSE LOBBY AREA
We are looking forward to showing residents our design proposal options for the new lobby 
entrance of Parsons House. We expect these to be ready for you early in the new year, so keep  
an eye out for further details in January.

LET’S HAVE A PARTY!
You are invited to come and enjoy 
festive fun for all the family in the newly 
refurbished residents’ room in Braithwaite 
House on Monday 16 December  
3 – 6.30pm. We are looking forward to 
seeing you there for refreshments, crafts, 
children’s activities and goody bags! 


